
The Department of Environmental and Biosystems Engineering 3rd, 4th and 5th year students are 
currently sitting for their second semester 14/15 final examination. The Examination started on 

18th May and will end on 29th May 2015.  

After the examination the 3rd year students will proceed on with the fourth term which will take a 
period of 8 weeks, 4th year students will go for their industrial attachments for a period of atleast 
2 months while the 5th year will have a fare well party at Mayfair, Westlands on 28th May 2015. 

 


